
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                      Monday 2nd Nov 

5 SLEEPS TO GO! 
 
 

THIS IS IT – WE ARE IN RECITAL WEEK! 

I hope everyone has recovered from photo day and ready to dance.  Please remember time on 

stage is precious so we are unable to warm up dancers.  They need to be at the theatre at least 15 

minutes prior to their class and be warming up and stretching  before they get on stage.  This is 

particularly important for senior dancers and extremely important for acro dancers. 

THURSDAY REHEARSAL 

This is a full run through of the recital but NOT a dress rehearsal.  Unfortunately, we will not be 

able to have too many extras in the theatre so sorry no non-dancing siblings and parents.  In other 

words DANCERS only.  The only exception being our most junior class (5 year old’s) may have 

one parent with them. 

4.30pm to 6.00pm will be the First Half, so if you are arriving for the Second half which is 6.00pm 

to 7.30pm please wait in the foyer until we let you in.   

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS 

More information on place and times will follow shortly. 

UPDATE ON THE PERFORMANCE DAYS - IMPORTANT 

Students will be signed in on the GROUND LEVEL to the RIGHT (past piano) where we will have two ladies 

standing.  All those in the first half will arrive DRESSED, HAIR & MAKE-UP at the following times: 

10.30am/3.00pm Senior Dancers  11.00am/3.30pm Junior Dancers 

At intermission, roughly 12.30pm/5.30pm, those students NOT in the second half are to be collected and signed 

out at the same door.  They must take with them all their belongings.   

At intermission we will also be signing in the students only in the second half, remember to be all DRESSED, 

HAIR & MAKE-UP done. 

Upon completion of each performance those students signed in for the SECOND HALF only must be collected 

and signed out at the same door.  They must take with them all their belongings.  And for those students who 
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were in BOTH HALVES can you please collect from stage, they may go back to the dressing rooms to get 

changed but leave all their belongings.  No parents to go backstage. 

Only parents who have been confirmed as helpers will be allowed in the dressing room area.  For health 

and safety reasons EXPRESSIONS have a licence agreement for how many we are allowed and I have to 

adhere to those rules and regulations. 

CHANGING ROOMS 

All dancers must stay in the dressing room they have been assigned.  Toilets are limited backstage and we ask 

that they are NOT used for getting changed in. 

NEXT WEEK/END OF TERM 

There will be no classes next week.  We will then come back to normal classes the following week until the 4th 

December. 

SV CHRISTMAS PARADE/PRIZEGIVING/BREAK UP PARTY 

This year the parade is on Saturday 5th December, departing the top of the Valley at 12.00pm.  It gets to Scott 

Court Shops about 12.30pm-ish.  Dancers who wish to participate come in costume with their Christmas cheer! 

We will then be holding the prizegiving at 1.00pm at SV RSA in Hawthorne Crescent.  Followed by break up 

party so students to bring a plate of food and I will supply soft drink.   

ANY QUESTIONS 

Please do not hesitate to ask, no question is too big, small or stupid!   

Cssd1991@gmail.com   Cell 021 1141137  Home 5635 038 

 

GOOD LUCK TO EVERYONE PERFORMING THIS 

WEEKEND – SMILE ☺ 
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